
 
 

St. Bernadette’s Church 
The Transfiguration of the Lord 

Sunday 6th. August 2017 
Thank you for last Sunday's Parish Collection which amounted to £1,576. The 
monthly collection for the Support of the Priests will be taken up this weekend. 
Team 2 will help with the collection this week.  
 

Prize winners in the Parish Draw this week are: Jimmy McKinney & Theresa Hughes. 
Each receives £50. 

Deceased 

Please pray for the repose of the soul of Marie Pilsen R.I.P. whose funeral took place 
on Monday and for Lily Bradley R.I.P., the sister of a Parishioner, whose funeral will 
take place in the Isle of Man on Tuesday. 
 

Anniversaries 

Peggy Browne, Ellen Polley, Eileen Bailie, Malachy O’Kane, Eithne McEvoy,  
Sean Loughran, John Murray, Sean Scollon, Gerard McGrath, Agnes Forde,  
Thomas McElwee, Liam Lee, John Armstrong, Katherine Hutchinson, Bridie Burns, 
Elizabeth McNeill, Michael Lally, Fr. Liam MacSorley, Myra Treanor,  
Nicky McCormick. 

 

Church Renovations 
The contractor has confirmed that the new handrails are ready for installation at 
the entrance steps on Monday. Work will also commence on the new fence at the 
Rosetta Road / Knockbreda Carriageway boundary on Monday. 
 

Legion of Mary 
Will you lend a helping hand?  The Legion of Mary needs young men between 16-18 
to give 2 hours per week working for homeless men in the Morning Star House. 
If you are interested or would like to find out more information, contact Michael at 
077 6341 8867 
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